
Personalized Care Update 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Your Clinic's Name], we are committed to ensuring 

that our patients receive the best care possible. We noticed that it's been a while since your last 

visit, and we wanted to reach out to provide you with a personalized update regarding your 

health care. 

During your last appointment on [Last Appointment Date], we discussed [Brief Summary of 

Previous Appointment/Health Concerns]. Here are some updates and recommendations that may 

benefit your health: 

• [Update/Recommendation 1] 

• [Update/Recommendation 2] 

• [Update/Recommendation 3] 

We encourage you to schedule an appointment with us so we can discuss your current health 

status and any further steps you might consider. Your health is our priority, and we are here to 

support you on your wellness journey. 

Please feel free to contact us at [Clinic Phone Number] or visit our website at [Clinic Website] to 

book your appointment. 

Thank you for being a part of the [Your Clinic's Name] family. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Clinic's Name] 


